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WFAA-TV, Channel 8,
Communications Center,
Dallas, Texas 75202
Phone: 748-9631

October 22, 1979

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I would like to extend an invitation to you to appear
on the Que Pasa show the next time you are in Dallas.
Our usual studio day is Thursday, but if I know in
advance when you plan to be in town I can schedule
additional studio time.

I think the public would be most interested in hearing
what the founder of the GI Forum has to say.

Cordially,

Diana Navarrete
Producer, Que Pasa
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